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19/06/09   
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
Maritime Heritage Day – Tuesday, 21st July 2009, 9am – 1pm 
 
 
I am writing to you to ask if you can participate in a special day at our College for the Arts. 
 
We have decided to explore the Maritime Heritage of the local area and South Coast and are hoping to 
involve many different cultural and historical organisations in providing exciting challenges and 
fascinating experiences.  This day has been rescheduled from Monday 2nd February due to our college 
being closed by heavy snow. 
 
To ensure our pupils can gain a comprehensive and lasting understanding of the maritime sectors and 
heritage, we hope to welcome special visitors to our college on the day.   
 
As a Performing Arts College with a reputation for high quality productions, an industry standard radio 
station and talented pupils and staff, we would be determined to make full use of any opportunities or 
resources you could offer. 
 
We would be delighted to share the results of the day with you and hope to build sustainable links in 
many different forms.  We hope to share the results with other schools and colleges.  We will also 
feature your contribution in films and audio files presented to overseas schools through our global links.    
 
If you are unable to participate, then please do pass this information to any colleagues who you believe 
would be interested.  Please also add our details to any database you run because we intend to develop 
other opportunities in future years. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Simon Davies 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


